
From:        "LEGOUPIL Thomas (chargé de mission) - SG/DAEI/CCDD3" <Thomas.Legoupil@developpement-durable.gouv.fr>  
To:        aarhus compliance <aarhus.compliance@unece.org>  
Cc:        Fiona Marshall <Fiona.Marshall@unece.org>  
Date:        06/08/2018 10:27 AM  
Subject:        Re: ACCC/C/2015/135 (France) - letter to the Party concerned  

 
 
 
 
Dear Fiona, 
 
The French authorities don't consider that a hearing is needed in this case. 
 
Sorry for this late reply.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
Thomas 
 
Thomas Legoupil  
 
Policy Advisor  
Global Affairs Unit  
Directorate for European and International Affairs  
Department of Climate Change and Sustainable Development  
Ministry for the Ecological and Inclusive Transition  
Tel : +33 1 40 81 76 97.  
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